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Crown land is a public good so projects, especially PPP projects using crown land should have to 

meet regulations about use of assets (ie corruption free) and being in the long term  public interest. 

They also need an independent verification, not business influence by vested interests that invest in 

the project that uses the crown land. Similarly, environmental and EIA need to be rigorously 

assessed 
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